
Dear Representatives, 
 
I am writing you in regards to HB4167.  I am concerned that the Democrat legislature’s  are being 
manipulated by environmentalists into pushing through a money grabbing bill.  HB4167 is the same bill 
as SB1530, it is a horrible attempt to out tax our hardworking Oregonians with little affect on our 
environment. 
  
It states in the bill that any dealings will be held as confidential and no one is allowed to disclose any 
information to the public, and yet you expect us to pay for it.  Our utilities will go up, our fuel prices will 
go up and for what?  So you can line your special interest environmentalist pockets.   
 
HB4167 is not in the best interest of Oregon.  We deserve the right to vote.  We deserve a better 
legislation that will listen to the people.  We are Oregonians and we are worth so much more than you 
are giving us.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Wagner 
 
--  

Bekki Wagner 
 


